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March 16, 1942

Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Pa.

n;e, Peg gSylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

We enjoyed receiving your letter giving a report on
the reception of W E R C in Walnutport, Pa. very much,
and we hope to hear from you again soon.

Thanking you again, we remain,

Sincerely yours,

STATION W E R C

Charles E. Denny
General Manager
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